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The Administration Committee takes a well-deserved break after elections of new board members at 

the June meeting. Our critical work begins at the winter meeting when we have confirmed the number 

of openings we need to fill for the coming year. At this point, there will be two positions available; both 

Brian Federico and Vicki Kreimeyer are completing second terms of service in June 2017. This also 

means that there will be  a new chair for the Administration Committee, so currently serving committee 

members are encouraged to begin succession planning!   


